
The affect of services in SML as a result of Wednesday's flood
Published on Yale University Library (https://web.library.yale.edu)

    

The affect of services in SML as a result of Wednesday's flood

  

Following Wednesday’s flood, the Microform Reading Room will be closed through the weekend, but will reopen
on Monday. Meanwhile, Microform materials can be requested via ‘Scan and Deliver’
at: http://guides.library.yale.edu/getit/scan [1].

The Irving S. Gilmore Music Library will remain closed until further notice, but services will resume tomorrow
(Saturday) in a temporary space in the Sterling Memorial Library Lecture Hall. Patrons should enter the lecture hall
through the Memorabilia Room adjacent to the Wall Street entrance of the Library. Music course reserves are
available and staff will retrieve needed materials (books, scores, periodicals, items on carrels) for patrons. Media
items (compact discs, DVDs, etc.) will not be retrievable but Yale students, faculty and staff still have access to
streamed media subscriptions, accessible through the Music Library homepage.

External link: http://www.library.yale.edu/librarynews/2013/12/how_services_are_being_affecte.h... [2]
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